
 

 

 

April 18, 2023 

 

VIA E-MAIL 

apark0006@student.cerritos.edu 

 

Amy Parker 

apark0006@student.cerritos.edu 

Dear Amy Parker: 

 

This correspondence will serve as the ABC Unified School District’s (“District”) Government Code 

§ 6253 determination regarding your April 6, 2023, Public Records Request (“Request”).  Specifically, 

on April 6, 2023, you requested the following records:  

 

“Under the California Public Records Act, GOV sec. 7920.000-7931.000, as well as the California State 

Constitution, art. I, sec. 3(b)(7), I hereby request the amount expended by the District on the following 

service: 

- Palo Alto Networks hardware and software/infrastructure, as paid to Palo Alto Networks, Inc. 

 

If any clarification on this request is required, please contact me using this email address or at 

apark0006@student.cerritos.edu, or by SMS or RCS at (562) 299-8551. 

 

Please provide an initial response by April 16, 2023 (or earlier - sooner is preferable), so as to be within 

the 10-day (not businesses or instructional) boundaries of the California Public Records Act. 

If the District deems that there are documents eligible for disclosure, please provide them in a digital 

format. If the records currently exist on paper, and the District is willing to use its resources to scan 

them, that would be preferred; otherwise, I can scan the documents myself.” 

The District has determined that it is not in possession of any responsive records.  See, Government Code 

§6253(c).  Specifically, the District has not conducted business with a vendor named Palo Alto Networks. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Danielle Weseman 

Executive Administrative Assistant 

mailto:apark0006@student.cerritos.edu

